
This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of 
Managers Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the 
Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please forward to 
the appropriate party and contact Yvonne Gamble 
(Yvonne.Gamble@meritain.com) at the Metro East Service Office of 
Meritain Health to update the contact information.
 
Dear Participating Employer Group:
 
Over the past several weeks we have received several inquiries 
concerning 3D mammograms.  Due to the volume of inquiries we 
thought it best to put a message/flyer together to explain how the 
Egyptian Trust Health Plans (applicable to all plans) address 3D 
mammograms. Attached is the flyer that discusses what a 3D 
mammogram is, costs, and coverage available through the Trust 
Plans.
 
Please feel free to email this flyer to your employee base with health 
plan coverage or print and post in your buildings as you see fit.
 
If there is ever another subject you would like addressed as such, 
please feel free to reach out to me. We will be happy to assist where 
possible. Have a good day !
 
 
Karen L. Giles
V.P. Client Solutions
Meritain Health
 
Direct: 618.509.6081
 
ADVOCATES FOR HEALTHIER LIVING

http://www.egtrust.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/04/Member-
Flyer_3D-Mammogram_Egyptian-Area-Schools-Employee-Benefit-
Trust-04-27-16.pdf
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